DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

FACULTY

did lately receive a Petition from the Reverend Colin Leslie
Steep, Rector of the Parish of Bowraville, and the Churchs
Wardens of St. John the Baptist Church, Nambucca Heads, praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal Authority grant a
Faculty for the article mentioned below, to be placed in the Church of St. John the Baptist, Nambucca Heads.

TO MEPLACE PRESENT REED ORGAN with an electronic organ with plate attached signifying that this organ is in memory of Dulcie Hammond organist and faithful servers of God. Departed this life 16.6.65.

This article appears to be fitting and seemly to be placed within the House of God,

do grant this our Faculty and give consent to the above-named proposal.

GIVEN UNDER our hand and coal this Eighth day of october in the year of our Lord one thousand which hundred and seventy three.

Registered at Grafton Diocesan Officese on the day and year mentioned above, by me.